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VIA EMAIL: RESS filing
June 6, 2011

Ms. Kristen Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 26" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Re: Tribute Resources Inc. / Bayfield Resources Inc. Application
EB-2011-0076, EB-2011-0077, EB-2011-0078

Dear Madam;

| am writing to request that the Ministry of Natural Resources (“MNR") be
granted Intervenor Status in the above-noted matter.

The MNR regulates storage wells and the activities associated with well
licenses under the Oil, Gas and Salt Resources Act (*OGSRA”). Ontario
Regulation 245/97 made under the OGSRA. And the Oil, Gas and Salt
Resources Operating Standards. The MNR therefore has a direct regulatory
interest in storage operations, specifically storage wells and storage pool
operating pressures. In particular, the MNR has both the expertise and an
interest in the integrity of the storage operations and other subsurface activities,
including cavern storage, upstream oil and gas drilling production, and salt
solution mining. As an Intervenor, the MNR can assist the Board in ensuring
ongoing safety and compatibility of these subsurface activities proposed under
Union Gas Limited’s proposed designated gas storage area.

The MNR does not have any preference as to whether the hearing should be
written or oral.

The MNR does not intend to seek an award of costs on this matter.



Yours truly,

X

Philip John Pothen

Counsel

Legal Services Branch
Email: phil.pothen@ontario.ca

Copied to:

Al Corneil, McKinley Hatchery, (via email: acorneil@tcc.on.ca)

Jed M. Chinneck — Counsel, Chinneck Law Professional
Corporation (via email” jed@chinneck.ca)

Mark Murray, Manager, Manager, Regulatory Projects & Lands
Acquisition, Union Gas Limited (via e-mail:
mmurray@spectraenergy.com)

Marni Van Aaken, Stanley Bayfield Landowners Group, (via email:
vanaaken@tcc.on.ca)

Heather Redick, Chair, Executive Committee, Zurich Landowners
Association, (via email: zurichlandowner@hay.net)

Howard and Judith Daniel (via email (abbeydaniel@aol.com)



